
 
 

Cochrane Winter Rally – March 8 & 9, 2025 
 

Competitor Bulletin 1 

Issued: March 4, 2025 

 
 

B-1-1-Daylight savings  

 

The Organization team would like to remind team's that daylight savings is on Sunday 

March 9th and the time will spring forward 1h from 2am to 3am.  

 

B-1-2 Registration 

 

Registration has moved from the Ramada Hotel to Debbie’s room at the Bow River Inn. 

Debbie will send an email to the teams Friday night with the exact room number. 

 

B-1-3 Personal Equipment 

 

For teams wishing to bring their personal equipment (suits, helmets and hans) to 

registration it can be teched at this time 

 

 

Rob Jackett  

Organizer 


